
Follow us on: Instagram / Facebook / Twitter / Website: www.bsprimary.com 

 

  

 

Download: School Gateway App 

“Aim high – Live life to the full!” (John 10:10) 
School attendance is everyone’s responsibility! 

  

 

CW/DM                                                                                                                  16 th November 2023 

                                     Advent Attendance Drive 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we approach the season of Advent, we are once again holding an 

‘Attendance Drive’. This will begin on Monday 20th November and will 

continue until the last week of this term. 

Any child who attends school every day for those weeks, will receive a special treat. Added 

to this, any child who has 100% attendance for the whole of Autumn term, will have their 

name put in a raffle for a special breakfast in the hall. 

Advent is such a wonderful time to be in primary school and we dearly hope that all of our 

children are in every day, to experience all of the awe and wonder of this season. 

Please support your child in their effort to make the most of their time in school and 

encourage excellent attendance and punctuality. 

Kind regards, 

Christine Woodhouse/Ann McKenna/Kathi Gregory/Carol Deering (EWO) 

Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School Attendance Team 

 

http://www.bsprimary.com/

